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29 March 2021 

 

Notice    

Re: Pavement Rehab works on Kooringal Rd to start from Monday 12 April 2021 

Wagga Wagga City Council will carry out reconstruction works on Kooringal Rd from Monday 12 April to 
Friday 4 June 2021 between 7am and 6pm. Dates are subject to change dependant on contractor availability, 
resources and weather conditions. These works will be segmented into stages between crossroads to 
minimise any inconvenience to residents and businesses.  
 
During this time segments of Kooringal Rd (between Lake Albert Rd and Vincent Rd) will be closed to traffic, 
however access will be maintained to local road users and businesses. Detours will be in place and traffic 
controllers stationed at barricades to guide local road users. 
 
1st Stage – Lake Albert to Ziegler Ave. Approx. 3wks. 
2nd Stage – Ziegler Ave to Mena St. Approx. 2wks. 
3rd Stage – Mena St to Vincent Rd. Approx. 3wks. 
 

 
 



 

 

Road works will include profiling out the trafficable lanes and reinstating with higher grade gravel and new 
two coat seal. The parking lanes and road shoulders will be treated separately to maintain local access to 
residents and businesses. 
 
There will be some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on 
residents. We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate your patience.   

For further information please contact Luke Donaldson, Operations Engineer on 02 6971 4620, or email 
donaldson.luke@wagga.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
Sylvester Otieno 
Manager Operations 
 


